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Principal’s RePORT  

 

Although the weather was against us this week we managed to get through all the main events and 
preparation for the interschool carnival in Week 9 has already begun. I would like to acknowledge the 
efforts, behaviour and sportsmanship displayed by all of the children over the course of the two days. 
Everyone likes to win however what is far more important is the way individuals conduct themselves, 
win or lose. I feel that I can safely say that throughout the day the children upheld our school values of 
Respect, Responsibility, Unity and Excellence.  

With any event such as an Athletics Carnival there is a lot of work that goes on behind the scenes and 
numerous people who pull everything together. Mr Rodgers always does a tremendous job in making 
sure that the carnivals run smoothly. He puts numerous extra hours in to make sure that everything is 
organised. Thanks Mr Rodgers. 

The staff in every class is very supportive in assisting the organisation and putting children into events. 
They make sure that every child has at least a couple of events to participate in and know all the rules. 
This makes Mr Rodgers job much easier and he is very appreciative. I would like to thank all the staff 
for their work. 

Our Faction Captains always assist in organising practices, supporting other students and getting out 
equipment. Their help is invaluable and they show great leadership in this area. I would like to 
acknowledge these student leaders for their effort which involves their own personal time.  

We are fortunate that we have a small band of parents who always come and help out at school events. 
I would like to thank those families who assisted with setting up for the carnivals and filled jobs on the 
days. It allows our staff to focus on the children in their bays and events and ensure that all of             
Mr Rodger’s attention is on the smooth running of the carnival. Our P&C members, ably organised by 
Claire Lawson amongst others, did an amazing job in organising the food and stalls. Anyone who had a 
bit to eat or a warm drink on the day can attest to the quality. Thanks P&C. 

Parent Survey – Already there have been a few parents who have completed the 2018 Parent Survey. 
We are aiming for well over 100 families to complete a survey. If you have misplaced or forgotten the 
details they are below: 

The web link is https://www.schoolsurvey.edu.au/s/C3gXTkAc and the code is tzMnEfFe.  

Students returning in 2019 – If your child is not returning to Deanmore Primary School in 2019 (not 

including children finishing Year 6), could you please notify the front office (via a phone call 9341 1610,                  

note or email deanmore.ps@education.wa.edu.au, and inform us which school they will be moving to. 

Parent – Teacher interviews – A reminder that these interviews will be conducted on Wednesday       

5 September. The set time for your interview/interviews is currently displayed at your child ’s 

classroom. The school closes at 12:40pm and students are required to go home at this time, either by 

themselves or with a parent/guardian. For parents who use the OSHClub services, these will be availa-

ble for booking from 12:40pm to 6.00pm. During the parent interview afternoon iPads will be available in   

teaching block wet-areas (except ECE) to enable parents to complete the parent survey if they wish. 

 
 
 
GEORGE CRAIG  
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Deanmore primary school’s new logo designs 



 

 
Merit Awards 

Congratulations! 
 

  Room 1 Maggie Phillips Zac Hansord 

 Room  2 Addison Kahane Tahlia Barugh 

 Room 3 Madeleine Hemington Oscar Keegan 

 Room 4 Flynn Lowden Waverley Allen 

 Room  5 Dylan Wilson-Brown Hannah Neal 

 Room  6 Emily Griffiths River Taylor 

 Room  7 Owen Connell Gaby Adi Pramoko  

 Room  8 Adam Strophair  

 Room 9 Thurston Gibbs Natalia Davis 

 Room 10 Joseph Coyne Finn Petersen   

 Room  11 Leo Molam Harlo Halliday 

 Room      12 Daisy Turner Aliyah Plint 

 Room  13 Amelia Kuipers Mali Zanker 

 Room 14 Lilah Giblett Penny Mitchell 

 Room  15 Kadin Laws  

 Room  17 Zane Wilkinson Grubb Sophie Bullock 

 Room  18 Harrison Kobelke Ellie Reichelt 

 Room       20 Timothy Rymarczyk Sadhbh Caul 

 Room  21 William Nicholls Jet White 

 Science  Teah Hardisty 

 Sport  Harry Petersen 

 Chinese  Clara Catalano Sophie Drakeford 

 

DEPUTY Principal’s RePORT  

 

IN-TERM SWIMMING TERM 4  -  10th OCTOBER 2018—19th OCTOBER 2018 

Swimming lessons for Pre-primary, Year 3, 4 and 5 students commence on Wednesday 10th October 2018.  

Week 1 of Term 4. 

Please return all notes signed and the correct money in the envelopes for the in-term swimming lessons and 

place them in the blue money collection boxes by Friday 21st September 2018. 

The lessons will be conducted at Beatty Park Aquatic Centre, 220 Vincent Street, North Perth by qualified  

swimming instructors.  The lessons may be indoors or outdoors, in heated pools.  Parents are welcome to     

attend as spectators if they wish.  Parents will need  to make your own way to the pool.  Please do not           

approach the swimming teachers during the lessons. 

If you have not received notes they are available at the office. 

 

GREG DOWNES  

DEPUTY PRINCIPAL 
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SCHOOL TOURS 

Warwick Senior High School is now offering all prospective families the opportunity to tour our 
wonderful school.  Tours will be held weekly on Tuesday mornings at 10 am. We invite all interest-
ed parents and students to join us and discover what makes Warwick SHS the best choice of school 
for your family.   To register for tours, please contact our school administration. 
  

355 Erindale Rd WARWICK WA 6024 
Telephone 6240 4400, Email: warwick.shs.enquiries@education.wa.edu.au\ 

Facebook: @WarwickSeniorHighSchool 
  

Parent Teacher Interviews 
Wednesday 5th September 
 

In support of the school and families, OSHClub will be offering an extended care     
session on this day. 
 

After Care Session: 12:40pm – 6:00pm 
 

Session Cost $42:00 (without Child Care Subsidy rebates) 
 

Enroll today for free at www.oshclub.com.au or come and visit us in Room 19 
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